
 

 
 

 
Western Cape’s opening event of the Annual Thusong Service Week, 14-18 
September 2015 in Stellenbosch Civic Hall, Cape Town 
 
By Sikelela Zokufa: GCIS, Western Cape  
 
In support of the Annual Thusong Service Centre Week, the Western Cape Province held 
an opening event to kick-start provincial events for the week at the Provincial Public 
Participation Conference at Stellenbosch Civic Hall on the 14 September 2015. The 
Thusong Service Week will run from 14 to 18 September 2015 and events will continue 
across the province to market and showcase the work of Thusong Service Centres, tell 
good stories and continue providing services and information to members of the public 
during the week and to the even beyond.  
 

 
Left pic: GCIS officials: Mbuyiseli Boqwana and Peter Titus setting up information tables 
and big screens screening the Thusong success stories. Right:  Ward Councillors and 
Ward Committees receiving government information from the Information tables at the .   
 

 



 

 
 

 

Left: Provincial Government Director: Service Delivery Integration in the Western Cape, 
Mrs Ntsietso Sesiu was pleased to help community members from different Regions of 
the Western Cape Province. Right: Cllr Mfudi and her colleagues share the Thusong 
information which they accessed from the Launch. 

  
Left: Ward 04 Councillor: Zoliswa Phillips in Greater Oudtshoorn Municipality reading 
an Annual Thusong Service Week leaflets to under more about Thusong Program. Right: 
Ward committee members also getting government information.  
 

 


